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City of Springfield Professional Engineer, City of Springfield Director, Area 20

J. Michael (Mike) Party is Owner and President of Beryl Oil and Gas, LP and a 
General Partner in Cardinal Resources, LLC and has been working in the Oil 
and Gas industry for 42 years. He is a Certified Geologist within the State of
Texas and is a Certified Petroleum Geologist and Certified Petroleum 
Geophysicist by the American Association of Petroleum Geologists.

Julie Hawkins currently work for the city of Springfield in the storm water public works department. 
She does plan review and issues permits that are storm water related. She became a member of the 
Miner Alumni Association Board in 2019 representing the southwest Missouri district. She is looking 
forward to being a strong presence on the board.

Prior to working for the city of Springfield she previously worked for Olsson and Associates and an 
HVAC company, Mammoth, that went out of business. 

Julie earned two bachelor's of science degrees in civil engineering and architectural engineering 
graduating in 2006. While in school she was a member of Chi Omega, track and cross-country teams, 
Omega Sigma, AEI President, Secretary of ASCE, Blue Key President, St. Pats Queen candidate, and 
homecoming queen candidate. 

After graduating in 2006 she moved to California and worked a variety of jobs in both Fresno and 
Sacramento. She moved to Springfield, MO in 2014.

Julie volunteers on the Missouri Society of Professional Engineers Board of Directors hoping to help 
with their yearly fundraisers and helping to get more people involved with this group. I am also looking 
into getting involved with the good dads program here in Springfield, MO and was recently asked to be 
on the board.

Julie is married to another fellow alumni, Charles Hawkins, ME'06, and they have two children. In her 
spare time she runs a lot with the Ozark Mountain Ridge Runners Group (OMRR), the Springfield Brew 
Co Running Group, and has lost her mind and will run her first 50k in November 2021 at the Dogwood 
Canyon trail run.




